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Secretary of the Commission !"
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission !1

Washington, DC 2055
_

Attn: Docketing and Service Bianch

Gentlemen.

I have read the proposed rule (Federal Register, 44, 32394-5
June 6,1979) concerning the testing of radionuclide generators
elutions and agree with it.

The proposed changes in Parts 40 and 35 will clarify the condi-
tions and frequency that eluates must be checked before patient
administration. The ambiguities of current package inserts for
these products have led to confusion among users. Additionally,
since moly breakthroughs are infrequent, many nuclear medicine
facilities have discontinued testing. Your proposed rule should
be adopted without ch an ge .

Mncerely yours ,
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Donald R. Hamilton, Ch3T
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